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 Myrtle Beach, SC, Orlando, FL and Washington, D.C. January 26, 2015-Thinking Outside the
Boxe has released the transcripts of the question and answer session from its 11th Annual
Symposium held in Orlando from December 26-31, 2014.  Robert M. Clinger III, founder of
Thinking Outside the Boxe, moderated the question and answer session.
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